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I strongly support the ENDING of automatic voter registration. It was originally 

intended to help citizens with unstable housing a chance to participate in politics. No 

one wants to disenfranchise the economically vulnerable among us in our 

communities, but if they are not stable enough to secure housing throughout election 

cycles, what happens to their ballots when they leave their short-term residence? 

Does anyone check up on those lost ballots? 


